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LANGUAGE REQUIREMENTS





It is strongly recommended that all applicants have a good commandof the English
language.


Chinese institutions of hig her education generally use Chinese as instructional
language. Applicants with no command of Chinese are generally required to take
Chinese language courses for 12 years before their major studies. And only by
passing the examinations after the college preparatory courses, can they


start their university studies.


Some courses set for general scholars, senior scholars and postgraduat estudents
in some universities can be conducted in English. Please refer to the Directory
of Chinese Higher Education Institutions



Requisitos:
BENEFITSOFTHEOASCHINASCHOLARSHIPS


1. Registration, tuition, laboratory experiment, and internship fee. Costs of
the laboratory experiment or intern ship beyond the university?s arrangements
should be covered by the student.  


Basic  learning materials fee that covers the necessary learning materials
required by the host


institution. Other materials shall be the expense of the student. 


Accommodation on campus, in shared dormitories and bathrooms. Students who wish
to be provided with private accommodation will have to specificall y request
this at the time of their application and cover the costs themselves.


Living monthly allowance provided to students by the host institution at the
following rates (CNY Yuan permonth):  


Undergraduates: CNY 1,400 Yuan





Chinese language students: CNY 1,400 Yuan  


Master degree students, general scholars: CNY 1,700 Yuan  


Doctoral degree students, senior scholars: CNY 2,000 Yuan 


One off settlement subsidy after registration, paid upon arrival in China:  


CNY 1,000 Yuan for new students who will study in China up to six months





CNY 1,500 Yuan for new students who will study in China for one academic year or
more


Outpatient medical service, Comprehensive Medical Insurance and Benefit Plan for
International 


Students in China fees. 


One-off inter-city travel subsidy (each for coming-in and leaving China).





Applicants must:


Be Non Chinese citizens


Be citizens or permanent residents of an OAS Member State.  Be  in good health
to successfully under take and finish the program of study.  Return to their
countries of origin and residet here for at least two years up on completion of
the program of study in China.





Education back ground and age limit:


Applicants for undergraduate programs must have senior high school diploma with
good academic performance and be under the age of 25.  Applicants for master
degree programs must have bachelor?s degree and be under the age of 35.


Applicants for doctoral de gree programs must have master?s degree and be under
the age of 40.   Applicants for the Chinese language program must have senior
high schoo ldiploma and be under the age of 35.  


General scholar candidates must have completed at least two years of
undergraduate studies and be under the age of 45 ,and may study all majors
except the Chinese language. 


Senior scholar candidates must have master?s degree or above, or hold academic
titles of associate professor or above, and be under the age of 50.

Observaciones:
Applicationinstructionsavailableat:http://www.oas.org/en/scholarships/china.asp

Solicitar a becas@auci.gub.uy el formulario de AUCI y el resumen de Decreto 234.



CNC.


